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Re Year 5 /6 Teaching Change 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers 

 

We have learnt that Miss Hannah has been very ill over the holiday and has been signed off work for medical attention for 

a minimum of two months in the first instance. 

 

Naturally, we are very concerned by this and wish her well in her recuperation  

 

We will make every effort to secure a consistent cover teacher but I must advise you that in the current climate with high 

Covid related absence, this will be challenging. 

 

In the meantime, a supply teacher will be arranged for this week and I thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                                                 
 

Kieran A Loftus   Headteacher 

 


